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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above planning application displayed on a lamp post along
Farringdon Road. If it hadn¢t been for one of our Neighbours seeing it on a lamppost, | would never have
known! Da Vinci House is only 20m from the proposed change of use.

| object to this application for several reasons

There is already a Pizza Takeaway a couple of doors down from 73 Farringden road. In the past year we have
also seen the opening of a KFC. The amount of rubbish generated from those food outlets and well as the
Tesco is appalling. There is cure one one bin in the middle of that strip of Farringdon road. We also recently
had a huge dead rat in front of our building and | ¢an only imagine the situation will get worse.

The character of neighbourhood will be further eroded by the opening of a takeaway, far different from the
jewelry shop that has n¢ habites 73 Farringdon road.

| look forward to hearing the outcome of this application.

Sincerely yours,

Reem Waines [
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